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22nd March 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

The children have successfully filled their marble jars and will be having a reward afternoon on our last day of school 

before the Easter break on Wednesday 27th March. On this day we will have a special assembly before the reward 

afternoon to hold the PTFA organised Easter Bonnet parade and announce the winners from the science poster 

competition.  

World Book Day Competition Winners – Thank you to everyone who supported their children to take part in the Crazy 

Reader pictures and Amazing Character plates competitions. We certainly had some very Crazy Readers, with children 

captured reading in some very strange places including fridges, freezers, whilst driving a bus and there was even 

someone reading in a dog bowl! Attached to my letter today is the Powerpoint presentation shared with the children 

this week to announce all the winners and runners up – please do take the time to have a look at all the amazing 

entries we had.  

Parents Evening- parents evenings are next week on Tuesday 26th March (3.30-7.00pm) or Wednesday 27th March 

(3.30-5.30pm) and for those that have not yet booked a slot, you can still do so by using either the My Child At School 

App or by emailing the Federation Office (office@livingstoneprimary.org). From 23rd March, for any parent that has 

not made an appointment, teachers will send children home with a slip detailing a time for you.  

Book Cafés –After the success of the Year 4, 5, 6 and EYFS book cafés we have now confirmed Book Café dates for the 

remaining year groups.  

Year 3 23rd April   Year 2 21st May   Year 1 12th June 

Parent/carers are invited to come into school for their year group Book Café from 8.30 until 9.30.  

PTFA Easter Egg Hunt – The PTFA have organised an Easter Egg Hunt on the Junior school site on Friday 29th March.  

Parent Champion for SEND – Our Parent Champion will be visiting school on next Tuesday 30th April (appointments 

from 1pm). Please email sendp2p@livingstoneprimary.org to book a session. 

Staffing Update - We have welcomed lots of visitors to our Federation in recent weeks, with candidates for the role of 

Deputy Headteacher looking around the school and meeting our pupils. Last Friday we had a full day of interviews, 

with many of the pupils involved in the day. After a rigorous process, I am delighted to let you know that Mrs Robjohns 

has been appointed as the permanent Deputy Headteacher for Livingstone Road Primary Federation. This was a 

unanimous decision by the panel, made up of Hamwic leaders, Governors and myself. Mrs Robjohns has worked at the 

Federation for many years and has built strong relationships within the Federation and the wider community. Her 

passion for the outcomes of all pupils was clear throughout the process and I am very excited to continue to work 

alongside her.  

Attendance Hero (Here Every day Ready On time) – Congratulations to Hazel, Pine, Oak, Blossom and Larch for their 

over 96% class attendance!  

Wishing everyone a wonderful weekend. 

Claire Addis, Executive Headteacher   
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